Dear Parents,

We are asking for your support with Father Andrew White's Annual Giving Campaign. The goal of this campaign is to raise funds for the school in three areas: capital improvements, support materials for curriculum and enrichment programs, and safety and security updates. This year, the primary goal is to replace the gym floor.

Included in this packet is a form letter to send to family and friends. We appreciate if each family can send out two letters. Please follow the instructions below.

Thank you for supporting our school with this effort!

Instructions for Form Letter

- 1. Have your child fill in the blanks on the form letter and sign the bottom.
- 2. Place the form letter in the mailing envelope provided. There will be a donation remittance envelope inside.
- 3. Address the envelopes.
- 4. Place postage on envelope and mail.

If you would rather not participate in this fundraiser, please return the unused materials to school.